
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE 

BOARD OF VALLEY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Valley County Commissioners will 
hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday, August 4, 2010 at 11:00 a.m. on the 3rd 
Floor of the Valley County Courthouse in Cascade. 
 
Valley County will be awarded a check from the Bureau of Homeland Security 
for the construction of the new Sheriff’s Facility.  
 
Dated at Cascade, Idaho this 29th day of July, 2010. 
Archie N. Banbury, Valley County Clerk, Valley County, Idaho. 
 
 
 
       _______________________ 
       Archie N. Banbury, Clerk 
 


